

**NR\_key\_name:** EE705BBB08E0D701852561FE006AF973  
**SendTo:** CN=Mary McAuliffe/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 07/19/1995  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 3:28:23 PM  
**ComposedDate:** 07/19/1995  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 3:22:06 PM  
**Subject:** Re: Next steps

I have interspersed my thoughts in bold. Let's talk as soon as you would like.  
**To:** Jeremy Gunn/ARRB  
**Bcc:**  
**From:** Mary McAuliffe/ARRB  
**Date:** 07/19/95 03:15:45 PM  
**Subject:** Next steps  
As I understand it, the Board voted to release in full 2 Mexico City documents and table the remainder. Chet would like us to enter these in the database, so he can print out the Federal Register Notice and other documents. OK? YES  
We would also like to enter the remaining Mexico City documents that we have prepared for Board consideration (including those tabled) in the database. This means that at the next Board meeting, the Board will consider these from the review data base. OK? (There are 58 of these documents) YES  
CIA team is waiting to proceed with reviewing the Oswald files, but is uncertain of how to go given the Board's decisions at the last meeting. Should we proceed according to what we understand the Board's current position to be? "YES BUT" we should continue to flag all controversial issues as we have done previously to ensure that, at this point, the Board is still aware and consciously deciding the critical issues. What about those issues tabled? My inclination is to segregate these documents and not put them into the computer until the dust has settled. Should we re-review everything we've done so far based upon the results of Friday's meeting with CIA as well as the (incomplete) outcome of the Board meeting? I think that a "quick" re-review might make sense --but I think that we should probably continue our more conservative staff recommendations until everything is sorted out. When you can find the time, we would appreciate some guidance. Thank you.

**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**